WMessy Chareh is starting at St Anne’s!

Come and join us at 3pm on Sunday 15" September
as we start this brand new monthly service! Messy
Church is a fun and informal way of exploring faith, with
a range of activities on a theme as well as some prayers
and music - and refreshments, of course!

This month we focus on creation and we’ll be making
bug hotels and doing biscuit decorating as well as lots
more fun activities. It’s for everyone - the young, and
young at heart! So do join us if you can.

If you can’t make it this time, pop our next dates in your
diary: 20/10 and 17/11, 3pm until 4pm.




